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23 October 2018 
 
 
 
Strategic Review of Perth Energy  
 
Infratil today announced a strategic review of its investment in Perth Energy, which it has held since 
2007. 
 
Infratil will engage with market participants over the coming months to consider proposals which may 
include sale or other options. The strategic review will assess all options with a view to maximising 
value for all stakeholders. It is expected that this process will be concluded within six months. Infratil 
has appointed Gresham Partners to advise on the strategic review. 
 
We will continue to update the market as material developments unfold. 
 
 
Any enquiries should be directed to: 
 
Mark Flesher, Investor Relations, Infratil Limited  
mark.flesher@infratil.com   
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